
Christmas at the Palace: Eco Art Exhibition

Wednesday 1st November

Dear Parents & Carers,

As a school, we are delighted to be taking part in the Eco Art Exhibition for schools held at The
Bishops Palace in Wells. We are passionate about being an eco-friendly school and of course
Christmas art!

We want to work as a whole school to create a magical installation piece following the winter
wonderland theme. The exhibit is being made of predominantly recycled materials and for our
concept to come to life we will need each child to bring in at least 1 plastic bottle.

We are hoping to create a life size Christmas tree so we will need bottles of all shapes and sizes. If
you are able to provide more than one and varying sizes that would be very much appreciated.

The deadline for our piece to be ready is Friday 24th November. We will be working on our
Christmas tree from the week beginning 13th November so if we could please have the bottles
coming into school for then.

There are lots of prizes up for grabs and the exhibition will be running from the 1st to the 23rd of
December, if anyone wants to go and see our wonderful art on display.

Kind regards,

Danielle Seymour


